CITY OF SMITHS GROVE
SMITHS GROVE, KENTUCKY \\

A called meeting of the Board of Trustees was held on March 26, 1963

at 7:45 AM 2t the American National Bank nd Trust “ompany. All members
were present. The purpose of themeeting was to discuss the lown Marshall,
Bethel Denton has applied for the job at $100. We are presently paying
$150. Since we operate on a close budget, it was the general opinion

that if this job could be filled at a saving of $3%0 per month, it should
be done. After a discussion on the subject, Trustee McGuffey suggested
that the proper way to handle this would be to tell the present Marshall,
S. R. Britt, th~t we had an applicant for the lower salary and if Mr. Britt
would continue his job for the $100, then that would be satisfactory. If
he is not agreeable to the reduced salary, then he would be replaced by
Mr. Denton. Clerk was asked to write Mr. Britt to contact Mayor Jordan
this week.

It was decided to hold a regular meeting on Friday night, March 29 at 7:30 PM.

Gertie “ybee, Clerk




